
Together we can reach new heights 
 

Landscove C of E Primary School 
Landscove 
Nr Ashburton 
Devon 
TQ13 7LY 
Tel: 01803 762656 
Email: adminlandscove@thelink.devon.sch.uk 

 
14th October 2019 
 
 
Dear Parents 
 
CLASS 4 RESIDENTIAL – JUNE 2020 
 
It’s that time of year again - we’ve been busy arranging a fun filled three days of adventure and 
challenge for the children. On previous trips the children all had a great time whilst getting the 
opportunity to develop their independence and self-confidence whilst living together as part of a 
larger group. 
 
We have the opportunity to go to Pixies Holt Residential Centre for 3 full days (2 nights of freedom 
for you) from Wednesday 24th to Friday 26th June. There are many exciting activities planned 
which include caving, bushcraft, shelter building, mountain biking and orienteering,  
  
We will give more details nearer the time however we wanted to make you aware of a payment 
plan we have set up to help spread the cost of the residential over the next eight months. The 
cost for the three days is £156. This is comparable to previous years however it can’t be cheap if 
all the activities are to be suitably planned, staffed and organised to make sure that the children 
are safe at all times. 
 
The payment schedule is as follows:  

• Deposit: £30 by Thursday 31st October 2019 

• Installment 1: £20 by Monday 25th November 2019 

• Installment 2: £20 by Monday 27th January 2020 

• Installment 3: £20 by Monday 24th February 2020 

• Installment 4: £20 by Monday 23rd March 2020 

• Installment 5: £20 by Monday 20th April 2020 

• Final payment: £26 by Monday 18th May 2020 
 
All deposits must be received by Thursday 31st October then if you wish to pay the remaining 
balance in one installment, £126 must be paid by Monday 18th May. All cheques should be made 
payable to The Link Academy Trust and we can offer an online banking facility - please let us 
know if you would prefer this method of payment and we will invoice you. If insufficient 
contributions are received then we may not be able to run this residential visit, in which case a 
full refund will be given. However, once the deposit is paid, this will be non-refundable.  
 
A representative from Pixies Holt will be coming into school on Thursday 7th November to talk 
through the plans for the residential and answer any questions you may have. This will take place 
in Class 4 at 3.40pm.    
 
In the meantime, if you have any questions about the above or would like to discuss it in more 
detail, please do not hesitate to get in touch. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Jill Ryder and Karen Barlow.  
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